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Church Directory Update Reminder! Moved? Changed your email 
address? Please let the office (Lisa or Meri) know before Sunday, 
January 1st if you have any changes to be made in the way your 
member information is shown in our Annual Directory. 
 

It’s almost time for our Annual Report again! Please have all of your 
submissions in by Monday, January 16, 2017 for inclusion in the report, 
which will be published for the Annual Congregational Meeting. We 
prefer to receive reports digitally (emailed to Meri & Lisa), but 
hardcopy reports will also be accepted. 
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The order forms for our annual poinsettias will be in the bulletin. 
Make sure to fill one out to sponsor a plant and help decorate our 
sanctuary during Christmas this year. The deadline to submit an order 
form is NEXT SUNDAY, December 11th! 
 

People who wish to participate in our Annual Christmas Letter can 
leave their donations in the office every Sunday after our morning 
worship service. We gather donations annually to give to charities 
during the Christmas season. When you sign up, be sure to list your 
name exactly as you want it to appear in the letter. The deadline to 
sign up for the letter is December 18th! 
 

We will be dressing the Sanctuary for Christmas on Friday, December 
16th at 1pm & on Saturday, December 17th at 9am. Please come and 
join the party on any of these days, all are welcome!!! If you have any 
questions, please call Rubyanna Staunton (775-351-4335). Thank you! 
 

CCSA CHRISTMAS BOX: This year CCSA has so many pressing needs 
that instead of a sock tree we will have a CCSA Christmas Box in the 
Narthex to hold your donations. They are completely out of boys and 
girls clothing (sizes 18-24 months & 2T-16). They are also out of men's t-
shirts (L, XL, & XXL); and men's jeans & shorts (sizes 32-38). Any of these 
items would be greatly appreciated, as of course 
would be our traditional white tube socks. 
Thank you for your generosity. The Deacons 
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